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31st March 2021 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are excited to inform you that during the Summer Term your child will be learning to play the 
recorder as part of their music curriculum.  In order to prepare for this we wanted to give you the 
opportunity to purchase a recorder for your child from school via Scopay at a cost of £3.00. 
 
Please note there is no obligation to purchase your own recorder as the children can be provided 
with a school one (which will be allocated to them for health and safety reasons). The children will 
need to have their recorder in school every other Wednesday so they can either be kept in their 
school tray or brought in every fortnight. 
 
To ensure we order enough recorders please could you complete the reply slip below and make 
payment via Scopay by Wednesday 21st April 2021. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Miss K Bland 
Music Co-ordinator 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Westfields Junior School – Recorders 
 

Child’s name ……………………………………………                       Class ……………….. 
 
I would like to purchase a recorder to use in Summer term music lessons 
 
 
I have enclosed £3.00 cash/cheque      I have paid via Tucasi  
 
I confirm the recorder will be in school every week for music lessons. 
 
Signed:  ………………………………………………… (Parent) 
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